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Townsend and Bottum, Inc. License No. 21-17095-01
ATTN: W. M. Brown

Executive Vice President-

2245 S. State Street
Post Office Box 1368
Ann Arbor, MI 48106

Gentlemen:

Thank you fcr your letter dated August 17, 1979, informing us of the
steps you have taken to prevent recurrence of overexposures. We will
eramine your corrective action during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

u {b W
/

,1 James G. Keppler
' Director
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